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Committee Name:  Vernon College Business Management Advisory Committee 

Chairperson:  Dr. Terry Patton 

List of members: 

Ms. Rosie Nauman H. R. Department City of Wichita Falls 
Mr. Cliff Berg Chief Lending Officer First National Bank of Wichita Falls 
Mr. Joe Gazdik Director, Guest Services United Regional Health Care System 
Mr. Kevin Goldstein President First National Bank of Wichita Falls 
Mr.    Phillip       Lam President Landmark Title Company 
Mr.  Larry Martin General Manager Market Street 
Dr. Terry Patton Dean Dillard College of Business Admin., MSU 
Ms. Ann Tacker Training Manager Tyson/Wright Brand Foods 

Dates of meetings:  12/03/2014 

Accomplishments:   

Reported that the graduate count for the last 5 years was 34. Last year the program had 5 graduates.   

Majors this fall: 68. Total enrollment in classes taught by John Hennington, Steve Underhill, Nancy 

Smith and adjunct for fall 2014 was 139, up 2 from fall 2013.   

New Program Goals and Outcomes were introduced, discussed and approved by the committee.  The 

new goals and outcomes will be assessed in the Capstone course, “Problem Solving and Decision 

Making”, after approval by the Academic Council.  Matrices for the Program Outcomes, General 

Education and SCANS were reviewed.  A revised Certificate of Completion was also introduced, 

discussed and approved by the committee.  It will also need approval by the Academic Council. 

Other Recommendations:  None 

Other Membership suggestions: None 

Agendas, exhibits and minutes posted to Vernon College web site address:   Advisory Committee 

meeting agenda and minutes; spring 2014 update letter for Advisory Committee members. 

Submitted by:  John Hennington                          Date submitted: 12/20/2013 


